
 
 

 

 
 

PIRATE OF THE YEAR NOMINATION FORM 2020 
 

Has a coach, manager or committee member done something special this year, or would 
you like them to be recognised for all the effort they have put in during this season? If so, 

please nominate them for Pirate of the Year. 
 

Dear Pirate families, 
 
Thank you for your support and assistance during the Piara Waters Junior Football and 
Auskick 2020 season. Without everyone’s help and contribution our newly formed club 
would not be where it is today. 
 
Each year the PWJFC awards either a coach, manager or committee member the title of 
Pirate of the Year at our End-of-Year Wind Up. 
 
If you would like to nominate one of these great Pirate volunteers, please email your 
nomination to secretary@piarawaterspirates.com.au by close of business on Thursday, 
24th September 2020. 
 

 
Nominee’s Name: 

 
Team Colour and Year Group or Committee Position: 

 

Give an example of the nominee’s dedication and contribution to the club: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
I                                                                 would like to nominate the above person for the Pirate of the Year Award. 

                            print name          
                                                        . 

signature 
 

 
If you like to know more about award please email president@piarawaterspirates.com.au   

GO THE PIRATES!!! 

mailto:secretary@piarawaterspirates.com.au
mailto:president@piarawaterspirates.com.au

